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Dear  
  
Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), received on 27 
May 2024. You requested the following:  

I am seeking data on historical total income tax revenue in NZ for the last 40 years. I just need 
the total tax take for each year. 

On 28 May 2024 Inland Revenue attempted to clarify the scope [total income tax revenue] of 
your request; to date, Inland Revenue has not received a response.  

I have therefore interpreted your request as asking for the income tax revenue from both 
individuals and non-individuals income sources, including withholding taxes for the last 40 years. 
I have split this into broad individual and non-individual categories, please note that some 
withholding taxes cover both. 

I am releasing, outlined in Table 1, information on income tax revenue from both individuals and 
non-individuals’ income sources for the March years 1984 to 1993 inclusive.   

For individuals’ income tax revenue, I have included the tax types: PAYE, employer 
superannuation contributions tax (ESCT), fringe benefits tax (FBT), other persons income tax 
net of individual refunds, and withholding tax on residents’ interest.   Other persons income tax 
captures tax payable by individuals, Māori authorities and trusts that is not withheld by other 
parties. This tax type also captures square-ups of PAYE, and is net of donations tax credits 
claims. 

For companies’ income tax, I have included net company tax, withholding tax on non-residents, 
withholding tax on resident’s dividends and foreign dividends withholding payments. 

In the period covered by Table 1, the New Zealand Government used cash accounting, and 
reported annually on a March year basis. The information is drawn from Budget documentation 
for the period.  Units are million dollars. 

Information publicly available 

Your request for the tax revenue after 1993 is refused under section 18(d) of the OIA, as the 
information is publicly available. This information is updated monthly.  You can find the monthly 
information at Tax Outturn Data - March 2024 | The Treasury New Zealand. Please note that 








